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I vigorously oppose SJR 30. This is another misguided attempt to disenfranchise 

Oregon citizens in the lawmaking process.  Was there a particular governance issue 

which requires this change to our state's Constitution?  If so, I'm certainly not aware 

of it, and I consider myself to be reasonably well informed on governance issues. 

 

Thank you, 

David Freitag 


